
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NASHVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

11/16/2015 
 

The regular meeting of the Nashville School District was called to order on the above date at 5:30 p.m. by 
President Miles Mitchell.  Other members present were:  David Hilliard, Monica Clark, Mark Canaday, and Randy 
Elliott.   
 
Mark Canaday made a motion to approve minutes from the last regular meeting and a special meeting held on 
November 2, 2015.  David Hilliard seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
Superintendent Douglas Graham reported on the WillSub workshop held the week prior.  He encouraged the 
principals to get the word to their regular subs about signing up.   
 
With 32% of the budget spent and an operating balance of $4,398,000.00, Mr. Graham recommended the 
payment of bills.  Monica Clark made a motion to approve and Mark Canaday seconded the motion.    It passed 
5-0. 
 
David Schwope and the NHS Robotics Team gave a presentation on a recent game they competed in.  They were 
very successful, scoring in the top four of 22 teams.   
 
Mr. Graham recommended the board approve the employment of a list of teachers for after or before school 
tutoring for the 2015-16 school year.  David Hilliard made a motion to approve and Randy Elliott seconded the 
motion.  It passed 5-0. (attached) 
  
Mr. Graham reported that the High School Construction project should be almost done by January 4, 2016. 
 
Mr. Kell made a presentation on the latest test scores. He said parents would be receiving a letter with their 
student’s information. He also reported that last year we were a “needs improvement” school and this year we 
are “achieving”. 
 
Mr. Graham recommended the board accept the resignation of Vickie McClane, Elementary School Cafeteria 
Manager.  Randy Elliott made a motion to approve and Mark Canaday seconded the motion.  It passed 5-0. 
 
Mr. Graham recommended the employment A.J. Whitmore as part time Para Professional at NHS.  He is 
currently working in this capacity as a sub.  As a one on one aide, the need for the position will be reevaluated in 
a year.  Randy Elliott made a motion to approve employment and David Hilliard seconded the motion.  It passed 
5-0. 
 
Mr. Graham announced that the December meeting would be held on December 14, due to the regular time 
being during the Christmas Holidays. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:09. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________         ______________________________________ 
Miles Mitchell, President            Monica Clark, Secretary 

 
 
 



   
 
 
 
 


